
 

 

 

February 24, 2023 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Cornell University affirms that the Cornell Campus Sustainability Office professional and student staff 

reviewed the State University of New York College of Environmental Science and Forestry (ESF) 2023 

STARS submission in full and that all identified errors were successfully addressed prior to ESF’s formal 

STARS submittal to AASHE.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 
Lisa Kilgore 
STARS Administrator| Campus Sustainability Office, Cornell University 
lkh9@cornell.edu |  sustainablecampus.cornell.edu | 607-255-6375 
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